
REMINDER!!!! 

 
This reminder is for anyone interested in attending the Restorative Justice and School 

Leadership symposium happening Saturday (1-26) at the RFK Learning Complex. Please 

let Mr. Hubbard know by this Friday (1-25) so that a spot can be reserved. If you need 

more information please see Mr. Hubbard. Also, remember participants can be paid their 

training rate for attendance. Thank you. 


